
Update from the Search Committee 10/19/14 
 

Since receiving names from Canon Dan Smith the Search Committee has been  reviewing the Ministry 

Portfolios and other materials (sermons, web sites etc) of the candidates.  We are in the process of 

interviewing candidates and will soon plan on making site visits of those we consider to be the most 

promising.  If all goes well we should be finished with that work before Thanksgiving.  If a candidate is 

identified whom we believe is right for Trinity we will arrange for him/her to visit St. Louis to help them 

decide if Trinity is right for them.  The committee is grateful to the parish for the prayers and support 

you have given us over the past several months and we all look forward to completing the task. 


